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To Sir J. Mac.Alister.

15, Ne Gdse.
Letter Typewritten. Oxford.

8th. Feb. 1919.
Dear 'lacAlister,
~We all turn to you in troubled Flsase read the enlcosed from Garrisen

and then let me have your advice when I am in town on Wednesday or Thurs
day . You probably will iknow some members of the firm. It might be
possible-too to find out at the Stationery Uffice whether any large con
signment of the Library?s Journals are stowed away somewhere.

A Sincerely yours,

Wme OsSlere.
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